Over the last year I have enjoyed working in my role as Schools Development Director and on the junior board. However, I found it tough to find the time to give the job the dedication it deserves. As I am going into fourth year at University this September I know I am going to have even less time to put towards the job and hence will be standing down at the forthcoming AGM. I would like to return as a Chess Scotland volunteer one day but with such an important year ahead with my studies I feel it is only sensible to step down this summer. Apologises for the lateness of this decision it has just been a very difficult one to make.
David Oswald August 20, 2010
